Connecticut Chapter

of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers

Minutes of the Board of Directors Conference Call
September 28, 2007
10:30 AM – 11:00 AM

Directors Participating:  Gene Metti, Whyndam Abrams, Stuart Manley, Paul Simonetta
1.   Several of the Board Members attended the CTDEP Public Hearing regarding certification by  CHMM, and others, on wastewater General permits.  It was noted that four (4) letters (these will be circulated to members) supporting the inclusion of CHMM certifications were recorded, including IHMM letter from John Frick, Executive Director.  There was also support from the printing industry.  Deadline for further comments is October 9, 2007, however the Board feels that no further action from CTACHMM is necessary.  After CTDEP prepares a response to the hearing and further comments, it is expected that the Office of Adjudications will render their opinion.
2. Status of Filings

· Certified receipt of State Incorporation Documents have been received from the Secretary of State.
· IRS Application for Tax Exempt Status will be submitted to include copy of certified receipt of State Incorporation Documents.
· Charter Application was sent to National Academy on September 17, 2007.  these will be supplemented with the copy of certified receipt of State Incorporation Documents (when received).
3. Website Status

· Job Postings added weekly
· Certified receipt of State incorporation Documents, when received, will be posted as password protected document.
4. Next General Membership Meeting will be:
· Thursday November 1 @ 3:00 PM

· WE  RECYCLE FACILTY TOUR Meriden, CT, followed by Light Fare [Later determined to be at Ruby Tuesday]
· ·Schedule/Announcement will be circulated and posted [Completed]
5. Treasury Status

· Account Status/ Funds available thought to be in $500-1000 range.
6.  Minutes of the June 1, 2007 Board of Directors Conference Call were approved
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary

